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To: OIC-Asst. Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Private School Administrators
All Others Concerned

PARTICIPATION TO THE ASSOCIATION OF CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS
INTERNATIONAL (ACSI) PHILIPPINES CONVERGE 2021

1. This is to announce the Converge 2021, an annual conference among
its member schools as well as non-member schools to be conducted by ACSI
Philippines, on September 4, 2021, 9:30 AM via zoom.

2. The concerned private schools are encouraged to participate in the
said activity at their own expense.

3. Attached is a copy of the letter of invitation from Country Director
Selaphares Tajale, ACSI Philippines for reference.

4. For details or queries, kindly contact the Quality Assurance Division
(QAD) at Tel. No. 422-1318 (local 1201) or email at
quad.depedcar@gmail.com.

6. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Greetings!

The Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI) Philippines will have Converge 2021, an
annual fellowship among its member schools as well as its invited non- member schools on
September 4, 2021, 9:30 AM Via Zoom.

Converge 2021 aims to gather school leaders to promote unity and sense of affiliation, to get to
know new leaders or those new in school leadership positions, and to share to our member schools
our strategic initiatives and directions for this School Year.

Gracing this special event is ACSI Director of Strategic Development for Asia, Mr. Tom Hardeman. He
will be speaking on a topic which is close to the hearts of Chtistian school leaders. In addition,
Department of Education Director and Chair of Curriculum Development,Dr. Jocelyn Andaya, will
also be sharing with us some updates and initiatives that are significant to the private schools.

In view of this, we would like to seek the endorsement of your good office regarding this event and
share this letter of invitation to all private schools in the region. Attached is our poster with the
details. '

We look forward to your support and positive respénse to this request as we help Christian
educators unite, show resilience, and prepare fop’a stronger and more productive school year.
Should you have more questions about this event, Ave may be reached at 09205478714.

God bless!

Very truly yours,

Selaphares Tajale, PhD
Country Director
ACSI Philippines

Guerrero Cpd., 123 Pioneer Street Highway Hills, Mandaluyong Office & Mobile: +63 9688541288 website: Attps.//www.acsiphilippines.org/







